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Dear Mr. Lehmann,

It is my priviledge to inform you that the General assembly of the School of

Psychofogy of the Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, in the Session no.2L4h8-3-2010,

decided unanimously to award you the Honorary Docto/s Degree of our School. The

decision was based on your exceptional scientific and humanitarian contribution to the

rights of the people with psychiatric experience.

I am confident that you being an Honorary Doctor of the School of Psychology will

further advance the already remarkable co-operation existing between you and our School.

The General Assembly of the School of Psychology has provisionally decided that the

official ceremony for your nomination can take place in September 2010, if there is no

objection on your side. The exact date can be determined in collaboration with you.

on hehalLof all the memhcrs oflheGeneratAssemblyof-theSchool of Psyrholog% I

would like to express our warm congratulations and assure you that this nomination is a

great honour for our School.
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